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To: Mr. A. Yuzhakov  

Director of VNIIAES Training Centre 

 

Sub: OSART Preparation 

 

Dear Sir, 

 As you are well aware, the date of performing schedule of OSART of Bushehr Nuclear 

Power Plant (BNPP-1) has been finalized. 

Considering necessity in timely performance of the preparatory works relating to the 

OSART mission, on the one hand and the fact that the relevant Agreement on rendering 

services for “preparing Bushehr Nuclear Power Plant for OSART mission” is about to be 

finalized on the other hand, you are kindly requested to duly fulfill item No.1.2 (Labor share 

proposal) stipulated in the draft text of Agreement, i.e. send two experts for five days for 

performance of the works related to the said item along with your representative for summing 

up and initialing the Agreement. 

I would be grateful if you look into this matter urgently with a view to providing the said 

specialists. 

 

Sincerely yours 

H.Derakhshandeh  

Bushehr NPP Manager And Managing Director  

 

   


